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PRESS RELEASE 

Saline County Judge Jeff Arey took his Mobile Office to the breakfast crowd at the East End Café last 

Saturday morning.  “I really enjoyed meeting everyone and getting a chance to hear from them.  My 

Road Department Superintendent, Marty Polk, and Veterans Service Officer, Katie Davis, were with me 

along with Cathy DePelsMaeker of Recycle Saline.  We heard about a lot of different issues and concerns 

they had but most of the concerns centered on road maintenance and drainage, which we hope to 

address in the next few weeks” said Arey.    Several other Saline County officials were present, including 

Audrey Villegas, with the Saline County Planning Board, Saline County Prosecuting Attorney Ken Casady, 

State Representative Julie Mayberry, and District 1 Justice of the Peace Pat Bisbee. “I really enjoy going 

to different communities across the county, meeting people and hearing about the issues that are 

important to them.  I think it is important for elected officials to be accessible to the public.  It lets the 

community know that we care and it also helps us do our job better!” Arey explained.   

The next mobile office will be held in the Shaw Community on April 12, from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm at the 

Shaw Fire Department, 5513 Hwy. 35, Benton, Arkansas. 

For more information please call 501-303-5640. 

 

 


